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Rejection of training/work under supervision from healthcare practitioners without obtaining a 
prior approval from DHP

• Trainees from all medical/healthcare specialties in the state of Qatar
• All Healthcare facilities in the state of Qatar 

18 April 2024

Department of Healthcare Professions “DHP” / Ministry of Public Health

Greetings from the “Department of Healthcare Professions (DHP)”,

In line with DHP's responsibility to improve the healthcare sector in the State of Qatar, and in its commitment to 
organizing the necessary procedures to ensure patient safety and the competency of healthcare practitioners; it is 
mandatory for any healthcare practitioner, before commencing a training/ work under supervision period — 
whether to complete the required years of practical experience or to cover a period of a break in practice — to 
obtain prior approval from the DHP.

In the event that any training or work under supervision begins without obtaining the mentioned approval, it is 
considered a violation of the regulations; and any training completion certificates will not be accepted under any 
circumstances. In addition to that, necessary actions will be taken as deemed appropriate by DHP’s management in 
the event of discovering any trainee not adhering to the established policy.

For further information, contact: dhpregistration@moph.gov.qa 
Thank you for your cooperation, Department of Healthcare Professions
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